2114 West Main Street
Farmington, New Mexico

November 17, 1950

P. T. McGrath, District Engineer
U, S. Geological Survey

P. O, Box 997

Roswell, New Mexico

Re: New Mexico 03999
Dear Sir:

The following is an account of this week's drilling progress on our
Public Land leases,

New Mexico 03939, San Juan Production Company, #l1 Gramblings
Well spudded November 14, 1950,
Drilled to 522! and ran 9-5/8" casing,

Circulated cement to tope.
Now testing easing under pressure.

If there is any further information that you require, please call on me.
Thank you.

Yours very truly,

E, J. Coel
Petroleum Engineer

EJC/is
eces C, L. Perkins

D. H, Tucker
Hart Woods
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